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Ms. Bruns’/ Mrs. Shisler’s 


February 


 Newsletter











Please remember to look at your child’s behavior calendar on a daily basis. It is important that we communicate and collaborate to guide your child in becoming responsible and cooperative students. We are striving to “go for green” everyday!  








Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at: � HYPERLINK "mailto:lbruns@gcswave.com" �lbruns@gcswave.com� or � HYPERLINK "mailto:kshisler@gcswave.com" �kshisler@gcswave.com� �





What We’re Learning…


Learning Targets for Reading:


I can determine the theme of a fable. 


I can read and comprehend folktales and mythology. 


I can summarize a piece of literature.


I can identify fact and opinion statements. 


I can identify cause and effect relationships. 





Learning Targets for Writing:


I can write an opinion piece where I state my opinion, provide reasons, and use transition words.





Learning Targets for Word Study:


I can determine the meaning of a word by using the affix or root. (prefixes and suffixes)


I can use context as a clue to the meaning of a word or phrase. 


 


                   





Important Dates…


February 3rd- Grade cards go home


February 17th - Valentine Party at 2:30


February 20th- No school (President’s Day)





Notes…


- It is our goal to have our 4th graders make a years growth and perform at a proficient level in reading. Because we all want our children to be academically successful, it is important that we work together to ensure positive results. Please encourage reading at home! Studies show what common sense tells us: the more kids read, the better they read and the more pleasure they get out of reading. We have listed some ideas below to encourage your child to read. Remember, don’t put too much pressure on reading. When children feel like reading is a chore, they may only read to please parents and teachers, rather than themselves.  














-Find a variety of reading materials based on their interests and hobbies.


-Take your children to the library.


-Encourage your children to read to siblings or parents.


-Read aloud to your children and demonstrate enthusiasm for reading.








 





Mrs. Bruns
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